
BlyChem was founded in
the Netherlands by Rijk
Bleyenberg

1976

Blychem starts working
for big international
Clients as Carrier and
KLM

1979

1982
First Franchisee is
signed: Blygold Saudi
Arabia

1989

Blygold International is
founded

1992

The company name gets
officially changed to
Blygolds

1991

Blygold America is founded
to service the American
continents

1994

Blygold Lab was founded
for do more in-house
testing air and water
quality

2000

KTX Korea project by
Blygold Korea and
Blygold International

2003

Blygold America coated
12.000 units for the Palm
Island Jumeirah

2005

Founder Rijk Bleijenberg
Retires. Blygold Remains

a family company

2014

Blygold Celebrates its
40th anniversary

2016

Blygold is represented by
75+ companies in 60+
countries in the world

TodayThe Export price is
awarded for the
international success of
BlyChem

1987

first Projects outside of
the Netherlands (France,
Middle East) 

1981

OUR HISTORY

the name Blygold is
introduced in a
revolutionary product:
Blygold Plus


